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WOODBINE CHANGES TRASH COLLECTION 
FROM MONDAYS TO THURDAYS

TO COMBINE WITH RECYCLING PICK-UP

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky would like to advise Woodbine residents 
that the Borough of Woodbine is changing its trash and recycling collection 
process starting March 2014.

Both will now be picked up on Thursdays. 

Monday collection of trash is being replaced by this combined collection 
schedule.

While trash and recycling must be separated from each other, there will now only
be the need to set it out one day a week, on Thursdays. 

Any questions, please contact the Borough Clerk’s Office at 861-2153.

“This will result in a cost savings and convenience for our residents,” noted 
Mayor Pikolycky.


